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It is that time of year where we see things both come to an end as well as begin 

again!  Our provinceôs cultural organizations, music associations, youth 

orchestras, professional orchestras and ensembles have all begun to look back 

on yet another successful season.  Here at the SOA, we are looking forward to 

not only a successful summer of music education, but also a brighter future in 

the long term. 
 

It is clear that all of the hard work that the volunteers connected to the SOA 

have done over the past few years is paying off. WE ARE GROWING. The 

results from the recent 3-year Annual Global Funding process have arrived with 

good news. By Year 3 of the next cycle, the SOA will see an overall increase in 

funding of 47%! It is time to advocate for and work harder to build a strong 

foundation for the future of music in our province.  
 

This summer, the SOA will see the Saskatchewan Music Alliance Summer 

Music Camp expand to Prince Albert. This will give an opportunity for even 

more young people in our province to experiment with and experience music. If 

last yearôs program is any indicator, then we can expect see an increase in the 

number of young people pursuing music through already established programs. 

This summer, Regina Summer Strings will continue to offer young string 

players in Saskatchewan a great opportunity to study with musicians from 

across North America and new initiatives from the Saskatoon Suzuki Strings 

Program will prepare more and more kids for a productive 2013/14 season. 
 

Finally, I would like to welcome our new board members. We have a number of 

new board members and I look forward to working with all of them as we enter 

this time of growth. 
 

I encourage you all to dream big as we begin to further strengthen our efforts to 

bring music to more and more people throughout Saskatchewan.  

Saskatchewan Orchestral Association, Inc.  
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Hereôs whatôs going on this summer! 

Regina Summer Strings     July 2-6         Regina 

Summer String Experience    July 7-12       Saskatoon 

SOA Saito Conducting Workshop    July 20-27     Saskatoon 

Classical Mandolin Society of America Convention  Sept. 24-26    Regina 

(hosted by the Regina Mandolin Orchestra) 
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